

Chinese Cultural Association of Toronto

Registered Charity Organization of Canada 87387 5009RR0001

35, Stoneheath Cres., Markham, ON L6C 2K9 TELEPHONE: (905) 534-7778 FAX: (905) 534-7779

CEO-E-MAIL: donchen88@hotmail.com

November 1, 2020

Dear Friends:

As 2020 ends, I ask that you please consider making a tax-deductible donation to the **Chinese Cultural Association of Toronto (CCAT).**

When CCAT was established in 1993, our main objectives were the promotion of Chinese culture, not only among Chinese Canadians, but also among the other ethnic groups of Canadian society. We believe that better understanding of a culture will promote harmonious racial relations. We have been delivering programs since then and we will be celebrating our 27th Anniversary in 2020.

It is important that we continue our work in Toronto. CCAT now has a solid foundation we are expanding our services to include Newcomer's Family Service starting 2020. I would like CCAT Newcomers' Family Centre to be one of the best managed Newcomers' services in Toronto, but I cannot do this without your help. **Our mailing address is 35, Stoneheath Cres. Markham, Ontario L6C 2K9.**

Please act now and donate to the Chinese Cultural Association of Toronto. A tax-deductible receipt will be issued which can be applied towards your 2019 Income Tax Return. We need your help, especially in the current economic environment.

Please visit our website at www.chineseculturetoronto.com to view our programs and our Annual Report. If you have any questions, you may reach us at (416) 456-2288. Should you wish to send us a personal cheque please make your cheque payable to CCAT. We will prepare a Tax Deduction Receipt for your kind donation.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous donation as well as your support throughout the past several years.

Sincerely yours,

Donald Y. Chen, BA, CPA, CMA President